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22nd November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
At the end of term as part of their Golden Time, there may be the opportunity for your child to 
watch a film in class as a reward. Many of the more recent, popular films are PG rated, and as 
part of our English work in the Spring Term we would like to watch How to Train A Dragon - 
which is also PG rated - therefore we are writing to gain consent from you for them to watch PG 
rated films whilst at school. We would also like them to be able to have a snack of popcorn 
whilst they are watching the film.  
 
Please complete the slip below and return back to school no later than Friday 13th December 
to show whether or not you give your consent for your child to watch a film with a PG rating and 
have some popcorn. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 Miss Plant, Mrs Thorpe and Mrs Clowes 
 Year 5 Class Teachers 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

PG Rated Film & Popcorn Consent 
 
 
Name of child……………………………………….…………………    Base ……………………. 
 
PLEASE TICK; 
 
I do give permission for my child to watch a PG rated film            
 
I do not give permission for my child to watch a PG rated film 
 
I do give permission for my child to eat popcorn            
 
I do not give permission for my child to eat popcorn 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………….    Date…………………………

      


